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ADDENDUM #1
RFQ 2023-001 

ADULT DAY HEALTH CARE BUILDING
CDBG CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS



Question #1 
Please see round 1 of our RFI’s. We’d really like to get a second walk set up for an architect and subcontractors. 

Answer #1
While there will not be a "second job walk" in order to remain consistent with the timeline describe on the first page of RFQ 20/3-001, NHA will make the ADHC building (851 S 35th Street) available for 1 hour on Tuesday February 7, 2023 from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm. Only contractors who attended the mandatory job walk on January 25,2023 are eligible for this visit. 
There will not be NHA staff at the site to provide instructions or any type of support related to the project. The only staff at the site will be building staff who will promptly close the premises at 5:30pm.
Again, this is not a " second job walk", but simply a way of allowing more time for contractors to view the areas related to the project at ADHC. We understand that given the complexity of the project, and the fact that on January 25,2023 there was still significant activity going on in the building, participants to the job walk may need more time to access and assess the various areas of the project. Our hope is that the additional hour, and having the building pretty much empty will be helpful to contractors as they prepare their response to the RFQ. 




